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9th November 2021 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
Perry Hall Primary School are celebrating Children In Need on 
Friday 19th November. The Events and Fundraising Committee of 
School Council have decided that we will engage in the following 
activities within school: 
 

- Wearing yellow or spots (or any Pudsey merchandise) for a £1 donation 
- Donating cakes and biscuits for year group class sales. Cakes/biscuits can be brought into 

school from Wednesday 17th November. On Fri 19th please send your child in with money to 
purchase cakes/biscuits if they wish – no more than £2). 

 
The Events and Fundraising Committee would also like children to have the opportunity to take part 
in a whole school competition of ‘Design an outfit for Pudsey’. Alongside this letter is a Pudsey 
outline, children are to design a unique outfit for Pudsey and return it to school by Friday 19th 

November with an additional donation of 50p. Any designs 
brought in will receive a prize and a winner will be chosen from 
each year group for an additional prize.  
 
We look forward to raising money for this worthy cause together.  
 
 

Mrs C. Gibbins 
 
Head of School  
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